
May 24, 1993

Mr. Thomas L. Loratta
P. O. Box 298
Kamuela, HI 96743 - -.

Dear Mr. Loratta:

Ohana Dwelling Permit (OD 89-660)
Thomas L. Loratta, et al
Tax Map Key: 6-5-4:24, Lot 7-A

In response to your letter dated May 13, 1993, we offer the
following comments.

A copy of the ohana dwelling approval letter is enclosed for your
reference. Condition "(a)" of the letter states that:

"(a) The building permit for the Ohana Dwelling shall be secured
on or before January 12, 1992. If the applicant and/or
owner fails to secure a building permit within two (2)
years of the date of this letter, permission to construct
the subject ohana dwelling shall be deemed void. A time
extension may be granted for good cause, provided, the
permittee and/or owner applies in writing at least
forty-five (45) calendar days before the expiration of the
two (2) year period."

We regret to inform you that the ohana permit has expired and you
are required to resubmit an application should you wish to construct
the second dwelling. The application form is enclosed for your use
and shall be submitted as instructed. A copy of the original site
plan is enclosed for verification of the location for the proposed
ohana dwelling, Please submit three (3) copies of the site plan.
The processing of an ohana permit will be within sixty (60) calendar
days of receipt of a properly filed application.
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Should you have any questions regarding the above, please feel free
to contact Gilbert Bailado of this office at 961-8288.
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